
  

 

 

Fort Oglethorpe  

 

The Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met on November 22 at Park Place Restaurant with 

12 members present and Dan presiding. 

 

Ross did the inspiration moment  

 

NO MEETING on 11/29.  Park Place will be closed.  Enjoy your leftovers at home. 

 

Business meeting today. 

 

We voted to make a gift to both Stockings of Love 

 

We voted to make our quarterly gift to the literacy council. 

 

We voted to make a gift for Giving Tuesday to Backpack Blessings.  Next packing 

is 12/3. 

 

We plan to have the Christmas party at Carrie's on 12/17 with Carrie's approval. 

 

We voted to participate in the Fort Oglethorpe Parade on 2/14 on a more limited 

approach.  2A Auto will let us set up there that day.  Jim is starting planning.  We 

will need lights and people. 

 

In honor of Wayne Rasberry's birthday we will have no meeting on 12/27.  We 

actually will have no meeting since Christmas week, but his birthday is another 

good reason. 
 

 


